
!! ATTENTION !!: In the event that February 3rd needs to be postponed due to weather, the 
event will be rescheduled for February 17th, 2018 

 
Unfortunately, at this time of year we have to talk about possible snow cancellations. 

 
We support Montgomery Community Church’s Care Ministry snow policy. Check website for 
information: http://www.mcc.church/new-here/contact-mcc or call the church to hear any 
messages concerning weather closures at 513-489-0892 
 
Also, MCC goes by Sycamore schools, weekend events cancellations as well and the 
surrounding areas “snow emergency/highway” alerts. So, If Sycamore Community Schools 
CLOSE or cancel their weekend events, due to inclement weather, then MCC /Motherless 
Daughters events will be cancelled.  
 
The church building will be closed with a weather emergency “Level 3” or higher.  
 
You should not travel anytime you feel concerned for your safety (i.e. icy or dangerous roads). 
Please use your best judgment. 
 
Please email: Cara@MotherlessDaughtersMinistry.com for details/questions 

http://www.mcc.church/new-here/contact-mcc

